
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM  
ANNUAL REPORT 2014/15 

 
Name of Forum: Park Ward Neighbourhood Forum 
 
Membership: Councillors George Derbyshire, Peter Jeffree and Binita Mehta 
 

Activities during 2014/15 
 
Meetings: No Neighbourhood Forum meetings were held this year 
 
Projects 
 

Project Costs Comments 

Contribution towards 
relocation CCTV cameras in 
Park Ward 

 

£573.02 Contribution towards project to link CCTV cameras in Nascot 
and Park Ward to central control room for monitoring 
purposes. 

Cost for replanting one 
roadside tree on Cassiobury 
Estate 

 

£150 Funding to Bob Clarke, Veolia for roadside tree replanting for 
which he has no budget. 

Donation to Fullerians RFC 

 

£200 Donation to this important neighbourhood sports club for 
replacement of kitchen equipment. 

Cost for replanting 9 roadside 
trees on Cassiobury Estate 
and in Triangle 

 

£1,310 Funding to Bob Clarke, Veolia for roadside tree replanting for 
which he has no budget. 



Purchase of microphones for 
Vibe Radio 

£66 Launched in August 2011, Vibe 107.6 FM is a not for profit 
community radio station run by the local people of Watford 
and South West Hertfordshire.   

Purchase of Gujarati school 
printer 

£200 Support for purchase of printer by the local Gujarati language 
supplementary school. The sustaining of the ethnic mother 
tongue is an important way for immigrant communities to 
retain a sense of identity and heritage. 

 
 
Signed. Councillor 1 George Derbyshire…………….. 
 

Councillor 2 Binita Mehta…………….. 
 
 
 

 
Date… 15 September 2015…………….. 
 


